
£298,000 resurfacing scheme on
Ballyeamon Road, Cushendall

Infrastructure Minister, Nichola Mallon has announced that a £298,000
carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Ballyeamon Road, Cushendall will start
on Monday 9 March.

Minister Mallon announces appointments
of Derry City and Strabane District
Councillors to the Board of
Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced the appointment of three
Councillors to the Board of Londonderry Port and Harbour Commissioners
(LPHC).

£110,000 road improvement scheme for
Coolshinney Road, Magherafelt

A £110,000 resurfacing scheme on Coolshinney Road, Magherafelt will start on
Monday 9 March 2020.
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Hours and Earnings Pension Results
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published

The Annual Survey of Hours and Earnings Pension Results 2019 was published
today by the Northern Ireland Statistics and Research Agency.

Call for Evidence for the second
Independent Review of the Personal
Independence Payment (PIP) assessment
process

Individuals and organisations who have information or experience of how the
Personal Independence Payment (PIP) assessment process is working in Northern
Ireland are being asked to share their views as part of the second
Independent Review.
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